
Call for Papers 
 

JEQ Special Section: Microbial Fate and Transport in the Subsurface 
 
Interested individuals are invited to contribute a paper to a special section of the Journal of 
Environmental Quality, which will focus on "Microbial Transport and Fate in the 
Subsurface." 

 
Thomas Harter of the University of California Davis and Jack Schijven of the University of 
Utrecht will serve as guest editors for this special issue. 

 
Papers on this topic that include original research, reviews and analyses, modeling, 
monitoring, and risk assessment are welcome. All submissions will undergo a rigorous peer- 
review process. 

 
Modeling papers should include measured data for validation and/or a sensitivity 
analysis.  Monitoring studies will only be considered if they test a hypothesis that will 
advance our knowledge and understanding of environmental concepts. 

 
Guidelines can be found at  https://dl.sciencesocieties.org/publications/jeq/author-instructions. 
Submit manuscripts via our submissions manager  http://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/jeq.The 
deadline for submitting manuscripts is March 15, 2015. 

 
The first seven pages of printed papers are free, and a $200 fee ($100 for members of one 
of our societies) will be assessed for each additional printed page. Authors may make their 
article open-access for a fee of $800. 

 
If you would like to submit an article to this special issue, please email a tentative title and 
list of authors to Scott Bradford of the US Salinity Laboratory of the USDA, ARS (California) 
at  scott.bradford@ars.usda.gov 


